
Dear SEES Parents: 

 

A number of students have expressed interest in becoming altar servers at 

our weekly school liturgies. This is a fine way for students to take a more 

active role in Mass and the life of the Church. Mrs. Joan Nelson of St. 

Edward Parish will conduct a brief training for interested students on 

Friday, April 15, right after school in the church sanctuary. All students in 

grades 4 through 8 who have made their First Communion are eligible to 

attend.  

 

Mrs. Morley will meet participants in Father Herbert Hall where they will be 

provided with a healthy snack. The event will conclude at 4:00 p.m., and 

students should be picked up at the church doors. If your child will be going 

to afternoon daycare, please note that, and they will be walked back to the 

school.  

 

Please fill in all requested information and return it to your child’s teacher 

no later than Thursday April 14 so your child may participate. Any 

questions, please e-mail Mrs. Morley ( jmorley@seeschool.com). Thank 

you! 

 

Print and sign permission slip below. 

 

My child ______________has my permission to attend the altar server 

training scheduled for 4/15/16 from 3:00 to 4:00 p.m. at St. Edward Church. 

 

Please initial one: ___will be picked up at 4:00 at St. Ed’s  

                              ___should be escorted to daycare/TLC 

 

Signature: _________________________ 
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